## **READING**

## A -)Read the text and answer the questions (Parçayla ilgili soruları cevaplayınız) (5x3=15) A HEROIC TURKISH WOMAN

This person is a legendary figure in the Turkish history. She was born in Erzurum in 1857. The Ottoman Empire was on a rocky road then. It went through another big war against the Russians in 1877 when she was 20 years old. The soldiers in the Ottoman army fought well, but they couldn't stop the Russian attack. The Russian soldiers were walking towards Erzurum when she decided to get into the fight.

It was 8th November 1877. Her husband was away because he was fighting on the front line. She had two little children, but she said, "They can grow up without their mother, but not without their motherland." She ran to Fort Aziziye with the people of Erzurum. They didn't feel afraid. They fought heroically and then the Russian soldiers ran away. She was one of the veterans.

She had four sons and two daughters. However, two of her sons died during the First World War. When a reporter interviewed her in 1937, everybody learned her story and after that, the Turkish people never forgot her. She got the title of the Granny of the 3rd Army in 1952.

She died in 1955 when she was 98 years old. Her mausoleum is in Fort Aziziye. You can also see her statue there. It was put up in Fort Aziziye in 2000. Who's this heroic woman? She's Nene Hatun, the symbol of the brave Turkish women in wars.

women in wars.								
1. Where was Nene Hatun born?								
2. Where did she go with Erzurum people?								
3. When did a reporter interview her	?							
<b>4.</b> What title did she get in 1952?								
<b>5.</b> How old was she when she died?								
VOCABULARY  A -) Fill in the blanks using the wor	rds (Verilen kelimelerle cümleleri tamamlayınız.) (5x3=15p.)							
victory / broke out / hopeless / enemy / attacked								
<b>1.</b> The were g	were getting ready to attack the village when they learned that the war ended.							
<b>2.</b> The Turkish army won a	against the Greek army in Dumlupınar on 30th August, 1922.							
3. The Second World War	The Second World War in 1939 and lasted for six years.							
<b>4.</b> The rescue team searched for the s	urvivors for three days, but they couldn't find anyone. The families were feeling							
and depressed	l.							
5. Kazılık Koca	the Düzmüral Castle but he wasn't successful.							
<b>B</b> - ) Match the idioms with their n	neanings (Verilen deyimlerle anlamlarını eşleştiriniz). (5x3=15p.)							
1. In no time	a. being very happy							
2. Boiling with rage	<b>b.</b> always staying with someone even if there are problems							
3. On cloud nine	c. very quickly							
<b>4.</b> Being on a rocky road	d. having a very difficult period							
Through thick and thin e. being angry								
1. 2. 3. 4. 5.								

SEE

SWIM

TEACH

## <u>GRAMMAR</u> <u>A- ) Match the sentence halves (Cümleleri eşleştiriniz ). (5x3=15p.)</u>

11 / 111	iaten the bentence na	Tres (Cumin	Jieli eşleştii.	IIIL J. (CAC-IC	<del>9•)</del>		
1. As she was cheating in the exam				a. when his phone rang.			
2. My father was watching TV				b. when she saw the thief.			
<b>3.</b> Whi	ile they were playing f	ootball	c. the	e teacher saw ev	verything.		
<b>4.</b> She	called the police seve	ral times	d. the	ey broke windo	w.		
<b>5.</b> Whe	en they started doing h	omework	e. the	e electricity wer	nt off.		
	12	3	4	5	-		
B- ) Us	se the verbs in Simpl	e Past or Pa	ast Continuc	ous (Fiilleri doğ	ğru zamanda kull	lanınız.) (10x2=20p.)	
1.	When I last(see) 7			om, he(go) home.			
2.	The waiter(carry) the			es when he(drop) them.			
3.	He(write) his wil			fore he	(die).		
4.	While Jenny(do) the sh			ing, she	(buy) a shirt.		
5.	He( not/recogn			me when we _	(meet) at the cafe.		
6.	She(hurt) his l			while she	(ski).		
7.	As I(leave) hom			e telephone	phone(ring).		
8.	While he(watch) a ho			ror movie, she(get) afraid.			
9.	When Mr. Thampson(hit)			three, he	(drive) very fast.		
10. Jack(milk) the cows v			cows wher	n a stranger	(come) into the barn.		
<u>C-) W</u>	rite VERB <sub>2</sub> forms of	f the followi	ng verbs( Fi	iillerin 2. Hall	erini yazınız.) (10	<u>X2=20P)</u>	
	BREAK						
	BUY						
	CATCH						
	CUT						
	DRINK						
	EAT						
	FLY						